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Notice of General Meeting 
 

 

The Company announces that a General Meeting of the Company will be held at Level 18, 101 Collins 
Street, Melbourne, VIC, 3000 on 18 July 2019 at 11am (AEST). 
 
The Notice of Meeting and Proxy Form have been sent to shareholders.  Copies of the Notice of 
Meeting and Proxy Form are available on the Company’s website at www.jervoismining.com.au. 
 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Investors and analysts:    Media: 

Bryce Crocker     Nathan Ryan 

Chief Executive Officer    NWR Communications 

Jervois Mining     nathan.ryan@nwrcommunications.com.au  

bcrocker@jervoismining.com.au   Mob: +61 420 582 887 

Office: +61 3 9583 0498     
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